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For the millions of immigrants entering the U.S. via 
Ellis Island, their first sight of America, and all that it 
promised, was "Liberty." Standing 305 feet high at 

the mouth of the harbor, she could be seen for 
miles. For ocean-weary travelers, and especially 

those in steerage, "Liberty" meant a long-awaited 
end to a difficult and sometimes dangerous crossing. 

For millions of immigrants, the sight of "Liberty" 
meant a new land, a new home, a new opportunity. 

"For such people," wrote Oscar Handlin, 'Liberty' 
was not an abstraction, it was the life-giving shelter 

that gave them air to breathe."



How to contact us

Lenny Ricciardelli, President:   203-234-0215
Susan Velleca, Vice President: 203-239-2999
Ralph Casciello, Orator:            203-239-0285
Marybeth Madigan, Recording Secretary

Upon Request
Regina Najarian, Financial Secretary: 

203-376-8524
Mark DeFranco, Treasurer:         203-213-5378
Denise Krause, Immediate Past President: 

203-710-7397
Neil Velleca Jr., Past President:   203-239-2999
Marianne Ciarleglio, Mistress Ceremonies: 

203-239-2868
Priscilla Musco, Mistress Ceremonies:   

203-996-1857
SueAnn Mentone, Guard:  203-710-4186       

203-111-1111
Trustees :

Frank Mentone   203-410-4254
Sharon Ricciardelli   203-234-0215 

Gail Norup 203-494-1820
Sally Gill   203-645-8177      

Nick Mastroianni   203-430-0411 
Gale Iannone & Gary Takach   203-239-0454 

Jon Najarian, 
Michael Mooney
Melinda DeMaio, 
Christine Wartko, 

We would like to start up Bocce again this year. 

We had such good times and would like to 

continue the tradition. It will continue on Friday 

evenings—starting July 8. We would like to know 

who would be interested in playing in the 

league. This is a fun league, all members are 

welcome to play. The fun goes on after the 

games. We usually involve some food, other 

game playing like cards or dominos. T

The cost is $15 per person for the entire season 

and playing any other games. Everyone pays for 

their own. Please call, text or email me if you are 

interested.

Sally Gill 203-645-8177 emailSgill247@aol.com

Bocce



MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

Participate in the memorial day 
parade. May 28. sign up at the April 
and May Lodge meetings. 

***Coming Soon*** 

7th Annual Lodge Horse Races and 

Dinner

Co-Chairs Sharon and Donna June 

11 2022 Menu and price TBD



Lodge Community Outreach Committee
The Community Outreach Committee will be collecting items to be added to 

“Welcome Kits” for New Haven’s Columbus House. These are kits of basic 

household items given to Individuals/families that have secured housing and are 

leaving the Columbus House. It our way to give them a warm welcome in their 

new homes. Lodge Members will be on the North Haven Green on Saturday, 

May 21st from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. collecting items and assembling the kits for 

delivery to the Columbus House. To join in please contact Denise or any 

committee member. New items needed for these Kitchen or Bathroom kits are 

dish racks, dish towels, potholders, dish soap, paper towels, cups, plates, pans, 

cooking utensils, flatware, garbage pails, bathmats, bath towels, shampoo, bath 

soap, toothpaste, toothbrushes. One or two of these items for the collection 

drive would make a great contribution to the assembly of kits.

We thank the following businesses for their participation.

•Arnold’s Jeweler’s, Hello Gorgeous and Nick’s Char-Pit all of North Haven

•Hamden Florist, 2340 Whitney Avenue, Hamden 

Thank you, Denise Mazzotta Krause, Chairwoman

Committee Members - Judy Feather, Georgianna Hull, Donna Casciello

Lodge Car Show
Saturday, August 6, 2022, at St Therese Church in North Haven. There is 
a rain date set for August 13, 2022.
Volunteers needed please contact Mark DeFranco @ 203-213-5378, or 
John Giorgio @ 203-430-6549. 
Contact Gale Iannone 203-239-0454 for Sponsor information
Visit lodge website for more information and car registration, and 
sponsor forms. We can also email or you can request we mail you any 
of the forms.  All forms available at lodge meetings as well.


